[Name]
[Address]

[Address]

October 18, 2015
Attn: Honorable Deni Taveras, District 2 Councilwoman
County Council, Second Floor

County Administration Building

14741 Governor Oden Bowie Drive
Upper Marlboro, MD 20772


Re:
Repeal of the Prince George's County Pit Bull Ban
Dear Councilwoman Taveras:


As a Prince George's County resident, I write to urge the County Council to repeal Prince George’s County Code, Subtitle 3, Division 6, § 3-185.01(a), which prohibits individuals from owning Pit Bull Terriers within the County (the “Pit Bull Ban”).  The Pit Bull Ban should be repealed for the following reasons:
1. The Pit Bull Ban is unfair and ineffective.  The definition of a pit bull, which is based upon physical appearance, is extremely subjective and unreliable.  Further, the law often punishes innocent dogs and responsible families. 
2. Enforcement of the Pit Bull Ban is extraordinarily costly for Prince George's County.  In 2002, the County's Vicious Animal Legislation Task Force found that the minimum cost to enforce the Pit Bull Ban over a two-year period was approximately $560,000.  
3. The County’s existing, breed-neutral, dangerous dog laws sufficiently protect our community from dog attacks.  

4. The Pit Bull Ban leads to unintended, adverse consequences.  Families who own a pit bull, a part-pit bull, or a dog the family is afraid may simply be identified as a pit bull may be afraid to take their dog to a veterinarian for regular or emergency visits, for vaccinations, and to be spayed or neutered.  

5. Virtually all national and Federal organizations who advocate for animal welfare are against breed-specific legislation (“BSL”) like the Pit Bull Ban.  Even the Associate Director of the County's Animal Management Division openly opposes the County’s Pit Bull Ban.

For these reasons, I strongly urge the County Council to act immediately to repeal the Pit Bull Ban.

 





Sincerely,








[Name]
